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An die Elternschaft 
  

                                       
  Augsburg, 21.01.2025 

Ulrich School - Changes Starting September 2025 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
We hope you and your families are doing well. Today, we want to inform you about 
an important change that will take effect starting September 2025. 
Changes Bring Opportunities 
We understand that changes can sometimes feel unfamiliar. However, they also 
bring new opportunities to improve the school for your children. 
What will change? 

 Starting from the 2025/2026 school year, the classes of the diagnostic support 
grades (1, 1Z, and 2) will be taught in our Göggingen building. 

 The classes of grades 3 and 4 will remain in the main building on Maximilian 
Street. 

Special Exceptions for 2025/2026: 
 Mr. Rahe's class (3rd grade) and Ms. Herz's transitional class 1Z will remain at 

their current location for one more year. 
 Starting from the 2026/2027 school year, all diagnostic support classes will be 

in Göggingen. 
Important Information for You: 

 Classes of grades 5 to 9 and Ms. Flögel's current 3rd-grade class will remain at 
their location on Maximilian Street. 

 Children from the diagnostic support grades will continue to have bus 
transportation provided by the company STORZ. If you need help with the 
transportation application, please contact your child's class teacher. 

We are confident that this change will improve the school for all children. If you have 
any questions, feel free to reach out to us at any time. 
Kind regards, 
 

                                                       
Michael Böck    Sandra Losleben   Ines Terlinden  
Schulleiter    1. Konrektorin    2. Konrektorin 


